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From: klowe7522 <klowe7522@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2016 6:39 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Reduce Prison Sentences

I have emailed before asking for you to consider reducing prison sentences to maximum prisons for first time 

prisoners. Some of the people in prison are there because of Prosecutors trying to make a case or lawyers who 

advise their clients to take plea deals.  There was a article in the Greenville News a couple weeks ago on this 

very thing.  

 

My son is in prison for this reason and  I know he is not guilty. I cannot afford a lawyer to go to court. Please 

consider passing this law for us before you go to work for Mr. Trump. Thank you for all the hard work you've 

done for South Carolina.  

 

Karen Lowe 


